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“Together we Can” District 14-P 

Calendar of 

Events 

 

10/7 to 10/9—

ALLI 

 

10/8—Shillington 

Lions Club Flea 

Market 

 

10/8— Rich K. and 

the Allnighters 

 

10/15—Lions Fall 

Leadership 

Symposium 

 

10/22 — 

Boyertown Lions 

Club Hoagie Sale  

Three members of the Shillington Lions Club delivered dictionaries to each of 
the Governor Mifflin School District elementary schools. One dictionary for eve-
ry single 3rd grader to have, cherish, and keep as their own!  
 
The Club loves to celebrate learning and hopes all of their Mifflin 3rd graders 
enjoy having their own dictionary. 



Proposed     

District Governor’s 

Schedule 

10/4—Topton 

10/6—Rehrersburg 

10/11—Conrad Weiser 

10/15—Leadership 

Symposium1 

0/18—Spring Twp. 

10/20– Shillington 

10/28 to 10/30— State 

Council Meeting 

District 14-P - Lions e-District Houses  

Multiple District 14P Lions Clubs | Facebook  tissy2@comcast.net 

Happy fall fellow Lions,     

It has been a great year so far. I have been busy 
visiting Lions clubs in the District and I have to say 
that I am absolutely amazed on how everyone shows 
so much support for their communities. Thank you 
for allowing me to be part of your service, I have 
people ask me why I am a Lion and my simple 
answer to them is, I enjoy helping other people, that 
is what makes me happy. As everyone already knows Kentucky has 
been hit with a disaster and we as Lions are stepping up once again 
to help our neighbors. This is the true meaning of “ Together we can 
“. Please let’s keep our Lions and families in Kentucky and Florida in 
our prayers as they try to rebuild their lives. My DG project is to help 
with the children’s playground at Beacon Lodge, please let’s support 
them.  

Thank you,  

DG Chrissy Smaltz 

 

(484) 752-0558 

District Governor Chrissy’s scheduled visit to Spring Township Lions Club is Tuesday October 

18th 2022. 

Incorrect web address for Beacon Lodge on back page of Directory.  It should read:  

www.beaconlodge.org.   

https://www.e-district.org/sites/14p/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299535637213861/


 
Welcome New Members! 

Kellie Tully Sponsor Jimmy Hopper to Amity 

Carol Kirner Sponsor Frederick Kroncke to Bally 

Edward Kirner Sponsor Frederick Kroncke to Bally 

Joe Berish Sponsor Timothy Mills to Blandon 

Eric Luckenbill Sponsor Anthony Spero to Blandon 

David Dobinsky Sponsor Russel Gheer to Conrad Weiser 

Marc Miller Sponsor Brad Small to Conrad Weiser 

Hunter Wenrich Sponsor Jeremy Fidler to Conrad Weiser 

Shane Wenrich Sponsor Jeremy Fidler to Conrad Weiser 

John Prange Sponsor Michael Babb to Fleetwood 

Carrie Angstadt Sponsor Lisa Johnson to Hamburg 

David McKay Sponsor David Miller to Kennett Square 

Aaron Thompson Sponsor Dwayne Evans to Strausstown 

Beth Handzel Sponsor Stephen Handzel to West Chester 

 





 

NFB, National Federation of the Blind Berks County 
chapter are looking for individuals in need of their ser-
vices.  For more information please contact: 

Judy Vas Korlis 

(610) 587-4856 or 

vjchoc@aol.com 



 

Shillington Lions Club Flea Market 
For October 1, 2022 has been canceled 
Rescheduled for October 8, 2022 
Call Lion Mark Kenney at 610-909-2229 if you 
have any questions  





 

 







Boyertown Lions Hoagies on October 22, 2022.  $7 
each 
 
Available Choices: 
Italian with onions 
Italian no onions 
Ham with onions 
Ham no onions 
Turkey with onions 
Turkey no onions 
 
All hoagies come with lettuce and tomatoes and are 
dry.  Sorry we cannot offer peppers at this time.   
 

Please message club with your order.  Need orders by 
October 10, 2022.  We will deliver within 20 miles of 
Boyertown.   





Amity Township Lions Club installed new members to the Lions Organization.  This shot 
follows ZC Sue Prutzman’s  induction of the new members.  Left to right are:  Lions Jimmy 
Hopper (sponsor to all three!), Sean Martin, Alley Heist, ZC Sue Prutzman, Karen Wellin 



The Avon Grove Lions held their annual kickoff new year picnic on August 21st.  Great 
food.   

 



PDG Dave and Lion Linda met Lion Jim Groff in Christiana, PA to deliver a scooter to two 
members of the Mansfield, PA Lions Club  

The Avon Grove Lions donated hospital beds to Project Cure.  From there Hospital Equipment 
Loaner Program.  Pictured L to R. Lions Dave Priebe, John Dykins, Bob Yeatman, Eric Hansen, 
Representative from Project Cure, Lions John Conner and Lions President Fran Thomson. 



 

John Conner was inducted into the Avon Grove Lions Club at their meeting on September 6th.  He is now a 
member of Lions International, the largest volunteer service organization in the world.  John joins over 1.4 
million Lions around the world serving people in need. 

Pictured L to R. District Governor Chrissy Smaltz, John Conner and his sponsor Lion Denis Byrne. 



The Avon Grove Lions set up an information booth at Canine Partners Fall Festival.  The Lions 
handed out information about Lions and their programs.  Books from the Avon Grove Lions 
Book Barn were handed out free to the children in attendance.  The children also received 
lollipops from the Lion and his Leo helpers fro the Avon Grove High School Leo’s.  Leo’s also 
assisted with the children’s games.   Top photo:  Leo Angelina McGrath, Lion (Abby Coe) 
Michele Wassil.  Bottom photo:  Abby Coe Lions Eileen and Dave Priebe  



The Downingtown Stem Leos held a carwash to benefit the Chester County Association for 
the Blind and Visually Impaired.  The car wash raised $60 for the organization. 

LtoR  Leos Shivani Gadiparthi and Steve Wang 



Photos from the Mohnton-Cumru Lions Music Fest 2022 held on September 10th.  Thanks to your support 
their was a $5800 profit.  Top left photo:  Don Kennedy, Andy Pannafino, and John Crossan.     



 

Let's welcome our newest Lions Club member Karen Holmes!   From left to right: District 
Governor Chrissy Smaltz, Club President Robin McKenna, Lion Karen Holmes and Second 
Vice President Helen Leibig. We are happy to have you! 



The Shillington Lions club provided funding to the Shillington Police Department for a 

firearm simulation training system. The Shillington Lions club funded $13,300 for the sys-

tem, with 50% of the funds provided by a grant through the Lions of Pennsylvania Foun-

dation. 

The DART Firearm Simulation Training System offers advanced simulation trainings in-

cluding both stationary silhouettes and live decision-making scenarios. It also offers 

unique features such as programming layouts and de-escalation trainings. 

Some other benefits of the system are the virtual design that means live ammunition is not 

required for training, and the portability of the system allowing for training to happen an-

ywhere. 



Shillington Lions Club provided free KidSight screenings at the local Business Associa-

tion’s annual Car Cruise and Family Fun Day. 



                                                         

                                             Shartlesville Lions Club 

     Newsletter for October 2022  

Our Meeting Schedule   

 We meet on October 3 at the usual time at the Blue Mountain Restau-

rant. Our special guest will be DG Chrissy Smaltz. Most of us have not had 

the opportunity to meet DG Smaltz. Remember, if you have been collecting 

used postage stamps, aluminum soda can tabs, and/odr eyeglasses that will 

be a good time to bring them to a meeting for her to take with her. 

 Our second meeting of the month, a business meeting, will be on Mon-

day, October 17. 

  

Bingo Is In the Home Stretch 

 Our final two events for the year are on the following two dates:  

 Sat. Oct. 1, 1 p.m.   Sat. Oct. 8, 1 p.m.   

 We have had a very successful run this year and the Bingo gang is 

owed much thanks. 

 
Gun Bingo 

 We had our second Gun Bingo and did well. While not as good an 

event as last year, we did realize a few thousand dollars in profit.  

 
LCIF 

 As was reported in last month’s newsletter PDG David Hunsberger has 
again accepted the LCIF district leadership role. He will be visiting our club on 
Monday, November 7 to fill us in on the present day work of LCIF. 



 

                                                                                                                                                                             

Frystown Lions Club 

October 2022    

Club Meeting in Fredricksburg 

 The next club meeting is on  October 20 at Esther’s Restaurant in 

Fredericksburg, 1 p.m. District Governor Chrissy Smaltz will be the club,s 

guest in a re-scheduling of her visitation. 

 Any soda can tabs, cancelled postage stamps, or old eyeglasses 

should be brought to that meeting to be sent along with the district gover-

nor. 

  

Terri Lynn Products 

 The Terri Lynn candy/nut order should be here by that time. 

 
The Dictionary Project 

 All the dictionaries  have been inscribed and are ready to go. A date 

or dates will have to be set for delivery to the third grade classes of three 

Christian schools. 

 
New Member  

 Roswitha Ibrahim was inducted into membership on by PDG Bob Ar-

got on September 22.  

 
Fall Community Bazaar   

 The annual bazaar will take place on November 5. We will have to 
make specific plans. 



 
New Member  

 Roswitha Ibrahim has accepted an invitation to join our club. We hope 

to have her induction on September 22 when the district governor will be 

present to do the honors. 

 
 
On the Lighter Side (a bit heartwarming)   
   

 A college student interviewed his grandmother for part of a re-
search paper he was working on for his Psychology class. When he 
asked her to define success in her own words, she said; “Success is 
when you look back at your life and the memories make you smile.” 
------------------------------ 
 One day, after his 72-hour shift at the fire station, a woman ran 
up to a man at the Grocery Store and gave him a hug. When he tensed 
up, she realized he didn't recognize her. She let go with tears of joy in 
her eyes and the most sincere smile and said; “On 9-11-2001, you car-
ried me out of the World Trade Center." 
 
 
 
Editor: RGA    

 

 



In Memoriam 

Merritt Smith, Kutztown 

Does your club have an     

upcoming event that you                                     

would like to have featured             

in Lion Eyes? 

Send your flyer or event 

info by the 26th to Lion 

Eyes Editor  

Michael Hepner at: 

mhepner@yahoo.com 


